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Dear Mr. Portinari:


The American Ambassador to Italy, H. E. Mrs. Clare Boothe Luce, is a great admirer of your painting. We have obtained your address through the Brazilian Embassy here in Rome, and Mrs. Luce has asked me to write to you concerning the possibility of acquiring one of your paintings. She is interested in collecting “small” paintings at this particular time.


If your have some small paintings to sell, would it be possible for you to send us photographs of such paintings, including the dimensions of the canvas, and the price of the paiting? Or perhaps you are planning on showing some of your work here in Rome?


In any case, we would appreciate hearing from you concerning this matter.



Sincerely yours,



  Letitia Baldrige


       Secretary to Ambassador Luce

